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Stormy skies during outdoor learning at Skol Nansledan 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   
 
 
 
 
 
 
Thank you for your support, 

      Mrs. Vicky Dilnot 

                                 Head of School                                            
www.nansledanschool.org/web 

tel 01637 829298 
hello@nansledanschool.org 

Congratulations to Y5/6 for their performance 
in last week’s Indoor Athletics competition. 
They showed both determination and positive 
team spirit. 

Parking 
May we please remind parents/carers that the car 
park is for staff, visitor and disabled parking only.  We 
have received reports that it is being used during the 
morning drop off, making it difficult for people to use 
the disabled bay parking spaces.  We are monitoring 
the situation. Thank you for co-operation with this 
matter. 
 

 

Our PTA - Friends of Nansledan 
Monday 20th January at 4pm 

 
This meeting is informal and a chance for you 
to find out more about what may be involved, 
share any ideas you have and to meet with 
like-minded parents who are keen to support 
the school through fundraising. 
 
All interested parents and members of the 
school community are invited to attend. 
 

COOKERY CLUB 

Do you have any spare cookery equipment available, if 

so any donations would be gratefully received?  We 

particularly need items such as graters, cutlery, pyrex 

dishes etc., 

EVENTS THIS WEEK 

Monday 20th January 
2.30pm 

Parents Health relationships 
info session 

Monday 20th January  
4.00pm 

Friends of Nansledan Meeting 

Tuesday 21st January 
2.30pm 

Healthy relationships Pupil 
session – Year 2 children 

Thursday 23rd January Trevithick visit to Newquay 
Airport 

Upcoming Events 

Friday 7th February – Number Day for EYFS, Y1 & Y2 
Friday 14th February – INSET day 

26th March – Food and Farming Day - Trevithick 

 

School Uniform 
For the most part, our pupils come to school looking 
smart in their school uniforms.  Recently a small number 
of children have come to school wearing trainers or 
missing their school tie.  Please can you ensure that they 
are wearing plain black school shoes and, if they are KS2 
pupil, their school tie.  Thank you 

 
 

WEEKLY ATTENDANCE 
Attendance figures for each class 

w/e 18.01.2020 

Jemison 95.6% 

Shackleton 99.6% 

Newton 100.0% 

Anning 97.9% 

Trevithick 92.3% 

Johnson 95.9% 

The target set for the school is 96% 
Well done Newton a fantastic week 

 

 

Number Day for KS1 & EYFS on Friday 7th February 

We’re soon to launch an online learning programme called 

NUMBOTS for pupils in EYFS and Key Stage 1. We’re inviting 

pupils to come to school dressed non-uniform (possibly with 

a number theme) paying £1 donation for the NSPCC’s 

Number Day fundraiser. They’ll have a fun number day! 

http://www.nansledanschool.org/web
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